
          

 

Presentation NightPresentation Night  
As you would know the presentation night this year is 
on at 7.00pm on Wednesday 11th December.  This 
year there will be a change of venue.  It is becoming 
difficult to fit everyone in at school and parking safety 
is a concern, so we are moving Presentation Night 
this year to a venue close by.  We will be using a 
church hall in the Holmwood Industrial Estate on the 
northern side of the roundabout.   A map will be     
included in a future newsletter.  The church is C3 
Church Hope, 1/1 Pippita Close, behind the Caltex 
service station on the western side of Wheatleys 
Drive. 
 
As well as being four times the size of the COLA, 
there is a car-park and a street to park on, air        
conditioning and a full audio/visual system is a bonus.  
We will evaluate this change following this year’s 
presentation night. 
 

Kindergarten OrientationKindergarten Orientation  
Next Wednesday 6th November is the first of our 
Kinder Orientation days.   This will be conducted from 
9.00am to 11.00am.   Buddies will be allocated during 
the week.  We hope all of those who have lodged  
enrolment applications will be able to attend.   The 
next Orientation is on Wednesday 13th November. 
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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Athletics CarnivalAthletics Carnival  
Luckily the weather played a part last Friday and we 
had a chance to put our whole school athletics carnival 
on.  It was a great day and I was really impressed with 
every team and the way they represented themselves 
throughout the day.  To all of the parents that attended 
and helped on the day, thank you all.   You made the 
day a pleasure and even got to show us some skills in 
the parents’ race!  Usain Bolt would have been proud. 

Everyone had fun which was our main objective and in 
this week’s assembly we will hand out some            
certificates to our winners, champions and participants.  
Our overall house winner on the day was Worimi,   
congratulations.  They stormed home this year and the 
rest of the teams came in as follows; Wonarua 2nd, 
Darkinjan 3rd and Awabakal 4th. 

Our champions this year were: 

JUNIOR GIRL  Imogen Robertson 

JUNIOR BOY  William Kolo 

SENIOR GIRL  Lesina Kolo 

SENIOR BOY  Isaiah Mallard 

Well done everyone! 

Pie and Lamington DrivePie and Lamington Drive  
This is your last chance to order 
your pies and lamingtons as all 
orders and money must be in by 
this Friday. There is a great     
selection of pies, slices and    
lamingtons so please pass your order forms around to 
your family and friends as all money raised supports 
the school.  All orders and money need to be returned 
to school by this Friday, 1 November and the orders 
will be ready for pick up on Friday, 8 November.  
Thanks for your support. 
  

  

CIVICS & CITIZENSHIP – FORGIVENESS 
Forgiveness means overlooking the mistakes of others or yourself and moving on.  Forgiving does not mean that the hurt suddenly disappears or that a 

wrong becomes right.  It is important to remember to forgive yourself if you do wrong, as we all make mistakes. 

email:  blackhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
http://www.blackhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

LOOK!  

Pie and Lamington Orders Fri 

Sausage Sizzle Order  Fri 

Hot Lunch Order Fri 

 

Pie and Lamington Drive Orders Returned 1 Nov 

Kinder Orientation  6 & 13 Nov  

Pie and Lamington Driver Order Pick-up 8 Nov 

Community Gathering Sat 23 Nov 

Christmas Carols, Cessnock TAFE, 7.30-9.30pm 5 Dec 

Presentation Night 11 Dec 

End School Year 2013  for students 18 Dec  



          

 

Sausage  

Sizzle 
Friday  1 November 

 

Deanne Wicks    Michelle Jacobs 
 

Sizzle $1.50  

Poppers $1.00 
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Financial Rollover and ChangesFinancial Rollover and Changes  
At the moment the office is preparing for the end of 
our financial year rollover.   This is generally a busy 
and difficult time, but this year there is an enormous 
amount of extra and new work to complete as we 
transfer to a new office administrative system and 
new software package.  You will have noticed that 
Mrs Jackson and I have been away recently at 
training courses for this.  As we transition into the 
“brave new world”, which has many advantages for 
the school and parents, there may be delays or    
difficulties in the office.   Please bear with us. 

 
 
 

THANKS MRS A!!! 
The whole of the BHPS community would like to 
express our deepest gratitude to Mrs A for her tire-
less efforts over the last two weeks in her role as a 
volunteer fire-fighter.  Mrs A, not only have you 
been fighting fires many days and nights, but you 
keep turning up to school to teach afterwards!  You 
and so many others were instrumental in protecting 
the houses of many in our immediate school     
community, as well as the wider Newcastle       
community, and words cannot do justice to express 
how grateful we are.  You are a hero to us and you 
are an amazing example of selfless sacrifice to us 
all.  THANK YOU!!! 
 
KINDER ORIENTATION DAY—Help needed! 
The first day of Kinder orientation is Wednesday 
November 6th.   Traditionally the P&C provides 
morning tea to be served at 11am to the families at 
the end of the orientation.  We are asking for       
volunteers to provide food.  It doesn’t have to be 
home baked.  If you can’t often attend P&C run 
events due to other commitments, this is a great 
opportunity to contribute.  All you have to do is drop 
off the food to the school office that morning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are also planning on inviting parents to stay for 
an informal morning tea on the second orientation 
morning Wednesday November 13.    This has not 
been planned by the P&C in the past, but we would 
like to trial it this year.  Parents will be invited to the 
staff room after leaving their children at assembly at 

 P&C News 

9am and spend the next couple of hours chatting and 
getting to know each other and asking questions.  For 
this to be successful we would like a few existing   
parents at the school to attend, so that new parents 
can get to know a few people and ask questions of 
those of us ‘in the know’. 
 
Please let me know ASAP if you can provide morning 
tea for either morning, or would like to attend the   
second informal morning.   
Thanks!   Karen Stevenson.   0414 807 053 
 
COOKING ROSTER 
Thank you so much to the parents and grandparents 
who have signed up to help with Wednesday cooking 
this term.  We have enough volunteers to go ahead 
as normal for the first few weeks, however, we still 
have a couple of gaps.  If you are to be at school from 
11.45 til 1.30 to help with cooking 
on November 13, November 20 or 
November 27 (we currently have 
no one at all on the 27th), please 
let me know ASAP or put your 
name on the roster at the school 
Office.   
Thanks, Karen 0414 807 053 

 

Kurri Kurri PreschoolKurri Kurri Preschool  
We are currently taking names for children        
requiring preschool education for children       
eligible to attend preschool up to 2016 i.e., born 
before 31/07/2012. 
 
We also still have positions available for 2014.  
Please contact Kurri Kurri Preschool on 4937 
2110 for further information. 



          

 



          

 



          

 


